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Friday 19th July 2019 

 Y6 Leavers assembly - 
9.15am 

 Break up for Summer 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 5th Sept 2019 

 Children return to school   

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Prize Giving Assembly 
 

Congratulations to the following children who were presented with awards: 
 

READING    WRITING    MATHS    

Eviee Hope  Rec  Thomas Robins  Rec  Ben Wilson Rec 
Joey Smith  Y1  Lena Smolinska  Y1  Harry Cheeseborough Y1 
Jack Gray  Y2  Leon Newton  Y2  Mason Butler   Y2 
Lewis Kay  Y3  Lily Gray  Y3  John Askew  Y3 
Skye Martin  Y4  Martin Baker Hogarth Y4  Alara Bernstein  Y4 
Jenson Scrafton Y5  Emilia Webster  Y5  Joshua Gibson  Y5 
Maisie Short  Y6  Georgia Hanlon Y6  Courtney Smith Y6  
 

RESPECT    CITISENSHIP    EFFORT 
Lila Potts  Rec  Maisie Anderson Rec  Lucie Fleming  Rec 
Jessica Young  Y1  Jayden Patterson Y1  Colin Sheraton  Y1 
Katelyn Smith  Y2  Alisha Fowdy  Y2  Anele Ncube  Y2 
Logan Sayers  Y3  Adelle Jones  Y3  Francesca Young Y3 
Macie Ramshaw Y4  Jaxon Spencer  Y4  Fynn Johnson  Y4 
Joshua Topping Y5  Jay Bolden  Y5  Aaisha Burnicle  Y5 
Elisha Marsh  Y6  Amelia Cruddas Y6  Kaitlyn Dorward Y6 
 

SPORTS PERSON AWARD  YEAR 6 SPECIAL AWARD  HEADTEACHER AWARD 
Bailey Corner    Bailey Corner    James Macleod 

Year 6 are leaving! 
 

Can you believe another year has passed by 
already and we are saying goodbye to our 
Year 6 children? This class have grown so 
much since they started this year and are 
ready to move on to the next adventure in 
their lives. Although we are sad to see them 
go, we know the time is right for them to 
make new friends and face new challenges. 
Thank you for your hard work this year and 
good luck as you move on into the future. 
 

Love from Miss Abernethy and Mrs Atkinson 

Donation to help us build a sensory room 
 

We’re delighted that BGL kindly agreed to fund the equipment 
for the sensory room we are building. Here you can see Emily 
and Denise, from BGL, presenting a cheque for £6,000 to two 
members of our school council and other pupils who have  
relatives who work for BGL. 
 

BGL have also kindly agreed to pay for theY6 leavers’ hoodies 
this year.  
 

I would like to thank everyone in BGL for their partnership with 
us. Their volunteers help us enormously with the woods and 
other activities in school. They’ve also helped us with the school 
fayre this year and their support was invaluable. 

Happy Birthday for the  
coming weeks to:  

 

Sienna Colledge 

Michael Hutchinson 

Leo Wilson 

Jessica Harrison 

Alara Bernstein 

Luca DeCruz 

Harry White 

Tilly Mae Race 

Tamer Letchford 

Niall Reay 

Libby-Jayne Baker-Hogarth 

Calvin Cogdon 

Olivia Askew 

Oliver Cassley 

Saffron Brennan 

Aaisha Burnicle 

Ella Waldron 

Alfie Campbell 

Lilia Walt 

Jay Bolden 

Heidi Lane 

Laila Blakey 

Riley Reed 

Logan Sayers 

Louie Rushworth 

Grace Tansey 
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